
1st   Installment of the 
CABJ Lecture Series:
   

Karen Parker

A copy editor for the Winston-Salem 
Journal, Parker is a Journalism alumna. 

She enrolled in UNC in 1963 and 
graduated in 1965.

    Parker will speak about balancing 
the activist and professional in you, 

without creating a conflict of interest. 
Parker participated in civil rights 

demonstrations in Chapel Hill during 
her time at UNC.

Carroll Hall•Rm 33
Monday, March 29 

6 p.m.
UNC-Chapel Hill 

School of Journalism and Mass 
Communication

Contact Ayana Allen at 
ayana@email.unc.edu with questions

Seating is limited so please 
RSVP at cabjunc@gmail.com

Event is hosted by 
the Carolina Association of Black Journalists 

 Sponsored by 
the Hearst Visiting Professionals Program in 

the School of Journalism and Mass Communication

Photograph of Karen Parker. 
From the 1965 Yackety Yack.

1st  black female undergraduate
to attend UNC 

“Activism and Professionalism”

�e Carolina Association of Black Journalists 
(CABJ) is an affiliate student chapter of the 
National Association of Black Journalists 

(NABJ).


